Pelican Group of Lakes Improvement District
PO Box 336

Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Special Meeting Notice
November 1, 2024

A Special Meeting of the Pelican Group of Lakes Improvement District (PGOLID) will be held
Tuesday December 3rd at Cormorant Township Town Hall (address 10929 Co Hwy 5, Pelican
Rapids, MN 56572) in Cormorant MN at 4:00 p.m. The special meeting of property owners will
be held immediately before the regularly scheduled PGOLID Board meeting.

The sole purpose of this Special Meeting for all property owners within the Pelican Group of
Lakes Improvement District is to vote on a budget amendment to the 2025 budget which
would authorize the expenditure of up to $75,000 from undesignated funds for the testing of
well water within the border of the district.

Property owners must attend the meeting to vote on this proposal.

All property owners are requested to participate in this meeting.

Board of Directors, PGOLID



